
 

 

 

To base 5, 

 

We just want to thank you for all your hard work 

this year in Base 5. We are so sorry that you haven’t 

been able to finish year one altogether, but we have 

lots of great memories to remember.  

We loved meeting the animals from the exotic zoo, 

the African snail was a bit slimy but we all loved 

Sahara the Meerkat! We really enjoyed your fantastic 

singing for the Christmas performance and were 

very proud of you all. Do you remember our castle 

banquet? It was great fun, we danced, told jokes, 

listened to stories and even did some archery.  

We are so proud with how brave you have been 

during this very strange time and thank you for 

working so hard at home. Next week we will all say 

goodbye for our summer break but please keep being 

happy, busy and stay safe. 

Have a lovely Summer holiday and when you return 

you will start a new adventure in year 2. 

 

Stay safe and have fun! 

Love from  

Mrs Edwards and the Year one team xx 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=guf78URk&id=0879BEC245B06441800F7091A6E2096D7DF9AAB6&thid=OIP.guf78URkdS4gpigug0X5HAHaDz&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fclipart-library.com%2fimages%2f8cAErr5Ki.png&exph=3059&expw=5961&q=cartoon+rainbow&simid=608049403452391635&ck=5D9B775941F12A9A1DEBE3F4D3DA6B2F&selectedIndex=3&adlt=strict
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=guf78URk&id=0879BEC245B06441800F7091A6E2096D7DF9AAB6&thid=OIP.guf78URkdS4gpigug0X5HAHaDz&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fclipart-library.com%2fimages%2f8cAErr5Ki.png&exph=3059&expw=5961&q=cartoon+rainbow&simid=608049403452391635&ck=5D9B775941F12A9A1DEBE3F4D3DA6B2F&selectedIndex=3&adlt=strict

